
 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Location Change 

 

DATE: September 19, 2025 

 

The location of the September board meeting has been 

changed due to the Cashmere School District board room being 

unavailable. 

 

The September 22, 2025 board meeting will be held at the 

Cashmere Middle School Library. 


